
 
 
 
 
  
   

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Advocacy Institute Is Pleased to Present 
 

Bankruptcy Basics  
 

May 3, 2023 
1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

WEBINAR 
 
 
 

Program Summary 
 

This presentation will address the basics of bankruptcy practice, from the debtor's filing of the 
petition to the final distribution. The presenter will provide an overview of bankruptcy code 
chapters and case filings and cover claims, automatic stays, discharges and the case process, 
including bankruptcy issues that government attorneys face in their cases. 
 
 

Eligibility 
 

This program is open to attorneys in the Department of Law and Public Safety and county 
prosecutors’ offices.   

 
Faculty 

 
DAG Gregory Van Dyck is a member of the Treasury – Revenue, Estates and Taxation Section 
of the New Jersey Office of the Attorney General, Division of Law.  He has specialized in the 
areas of debt recovery and bankruptcy for over 31 years.  His section of attorneys, investigators, 
paralegals, and support personnel averages over $12 million dollars a year in recoveries.  DAG 
Van Dyck has presented programs on debt recovery and bankruptcy for the National Attorneys 
General Training & Research Institute, the New Jersey Attorney General’s Advocacy Institute, 
and at the Division of Law’s In-Service Program.  He holds a B.A. from Rutgers University and a 
J.D. from Rutgers School of Law, Camden.   
 
 
 
 



CLE Credit 
 

NJ CLE Credit:  This program has been approved by the Board on Continuing Legal Education 
of the Supreme Court of New Jersey for 2.0 hours of Alternative Verifiable Learning Format 
(AVF) total CLE credit. Of these, 0.0 qualify as hours of credit for ethics/professionalism.   
 

 
Registration 

 
Those who are eligible to apply should use the Zoom Webinar registration link in the Program 
Announcement email.  Students who are registered will receive a confirmation email with a link 
to access the program.   
 
Students must download Zoom before the webinar in order for the AGAI to record polling 
responses that are required for attendance verification and CLE credit.   
 
The AGAI will be unable to verify attendance or grant CLE credit to students who have not 
downloaded Zoom before the webinar.     

 


